
                                                                        

  
 

 
  
 
 

  

Dear Parents and Year 2 children, 
This term…. 
 
Our PE days are a Wednesday and Friday. 

Please ensure your child has appropriate 

clothing with them as some of our PE 

sessions will be outside. 

 

Please do not forget to read at home. We do 

keep track of how much you read at home 

and there are rewards. 

 

Homework will set each week. 

Spellings will be set on a Friday for a test 

the following week. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

In Art: 

 
 
In Art this term, the 

children are using mixed 

media to create paintings 

and collages. 

 

 

 

In science: 

 
The children will be continuing 

their learning about animals 
and their habitats this term. We 

will be focussing on       
what a food chain is. 

As mathematicians we are learning:  
 

We will be learning how to tell the time, 

as well as looking at statistics and 

position and direction. We will be reading: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In humanities, we will be…. 
 
 
 

In computing: 

 
We are using Scratch Jr to 

create quizzes. 
 

Winchelsea Primary School 
‘All individuals matter’  

 

As authors we will be writing:  
 
Writing letters to meerkats, reporting 

news about giraffes, writing stories, and 

performing poems.  

 

 

Learning all about 

Africa. We will find out 

about the climate, 

animals and tribes. 

In PSHE: 

 

This term the children will be 

focussing on their transition to 

year 3. They will have the 

opportunity to ask questions and 

share their worries. 

In PE:  

In PE this term Coach Laura is teaching 

us Invasion Skills and Lincs Cricket are 

teaching us how to play cricket. 

 

 
 

Extras: 
 

02.07.2025 Sports Day 
 

10.07.2025 Y2 Parent invite to 
hear about our learning this 

term. 
 

 
 

 

 


